
 
 
 
 
Please join us at our PAC AGM virtual meeting Monday, May 27th, 2023 @ 
7:00.  Details of the meeting will follow. This meeting to be held for PAC 
Executive elections.  All positions are open to PAC parents/guardians. If 
you’re interested please submit your nomination by May 7th, 2023 to 
salishpacpres@gmail.com.  Verbal nominations for vacant positions only 
will be accepted from the floor of the AGM. If you have any questions about 
any of the positions please contact us at salishpacpres@gmail.com 
 
The PAC Executive positions are: 
 
President – Marisa Tucci (standing for re-elect) 
Vice President – Tanya Burnstad (nominee) 
Treasurer –  Tracy Bodin (standing for re-elect) 
Secretary – Sharon Ferguson (standing for re-elect) 
DPAC Rep – vacant 
Canadian Parents for French rep – Neetu Lalli (standing for re-elect) 
 
 
 


